Re:NYT.26.3

June 15, 2015

Municipal Clerk’s Department
Municipal Clerk

Toronto City Hall

100 Queen Street West

13" Floor, West Tower
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2
Tel:416-395-0480

Subject: Event Cancellation Notice

This notice is a follow-up to the Written Notice sent to your office on May 29,2015
regarding a barbecue fundraising event organized by HAGURUKA, an association of
women from Burundi.

The said event was to be held on July 4, 2015 at Paroisse Saint-Louis-de-France (St-
Louis-de-France Parish) located at 1415 Don Mills Rd, M3B 2X5 in Toronto from 12 pm
until 2 am at the latest.

This event has been cancelled and HAGURUKA hereby notices the Municipality of the

change.

Please call 647-818-4557 for additional information.

Sincerely,

UCLU\.Q 55

Vanessa Sindayihebura
HAGURUKA Committee Member



